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Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
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Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Enclosed herewith is the information copy of a letter I
have now received addressed to Honorable Noe C. Garza relative
to the case of Mr. Domingo Mungia, who applied for an SBA loan
and was rejected.

I regret that the decision of the SBA officials in this
most needy case was unfavorable, however they feel their position
is justified due to the enumerated reasons given in the enclosed
letter.

I once again regret this unfavorable decision and if you
feel I can be of any further assistance in this matter please
contact me again and I will be glad to be of service.

With kindest regards, I am

Ance:~* yours,

C +n Young

Encl.


